MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and Council
—

From: \}ose Roig, Acting Division Manager/Deputy Building Official
Planning and Development Review Department

Date: November 14, 2014

Subject: Postponement of Electrical Code

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the November 20, 2014,
City Council meeting to the December 11, 2014, City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance repealing and replacing Article 4
(Electrical Code) of Chapter 25-12 of the City Code to adopt the 2014 National Electrical
Code, and adopting certain local amendments to the Electrical Code.

The postponement will allow staff additional time to provide proper notice.

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



